








 

Thanksgiving Day Mass 
Thursday, November 23rd  

9:00 AM 

Please make every effort to begin Thanks-
giving Day by joining us at the 9:00 am Mass.   
You are invited to bring the bread and wine that you will 
be serving at Thanksgiving dinner for a blessing at that 
Mass.   Please bring your items in a basket and place 
them on the altar prior to the beginning of Mass.  These 
items will be blessed at the end of Mass and you may pick 
them up on your way out.   

     COMFORT MINISTRY...LOOKING FOR HELP 
 

The Comfort Ministry provides comfort 
and assistance to families during their 
bereavement period.  Comfort  meals 
after a funeral are a wonderful way of 
showing support, love, and solidarity with a bereaved 
family.   
The Comfort Ministry is looking for volunteers to pro-
vide a casserole for a funeral meal.  You may be called 
upon 4 or 5 times a year to make something (your favor-
ite mac and cheese, chicken casserole, etc).    If for any 
reason you cannot make something at that time, you just 
need to tell the person calling and they will be happy to 
call you at a later time if that works better for you.   
Please consider helping.  Call the parish office at 424-
3757. 

MEATBALL SUB SALES…  
THIS WEEKEND 

 

Deacon John will be once again selling his world 
famous subs after all the masses this weekend.  Subs are 
$5.00 each and  proceeds will help defray the cost of pa-
rishioners who will be attending the March for Life in 
Washington, DC.  Come downstairs to the church hall 
and pick up your subs.  Take a break from cooking and 
help out a great cause at the same time.  

COME JOIN US AND MEET ST. NICHOLAS  
December 10, 2017 

 
Join us for the 10:30 Mass and then come 
downstairs for a short story read by St. Nich-
olas.  There will be games, activities, food 
and fun for all.  Bring your camera and take a 
picture with St. Nicholas.   
 
Hope you can join us.   
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